
From: Larry Visoski <[REDACTED]>
Sent: Friday, February 15, 2019 2:29 PM
To: J
Subject: Re: Heli update

Ok I understand

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 15, 2019, at 9:23 AM, J <j=evacation@gmail.com <mailto:jeevacation@gmail.com> > wrote:

<=iv dir="ltr">

im ok with buying both with the second a la=e delivery . and all the spares , its better for the co b=oks.

On Fri, Feb 15, 2019 at 9:20 AM Larry Visoski <[REDACTED]> wrote:

Jeffrey

Just got this text from Matt the Heli broker: he said we could probably get o=r old heli for \$2.9M,, see Matt's message below:

Larry,

Ok I can probably do that. It's going up to the ceo. They are decidi=g if they even want to part with both. I think they will definitely sell th= one at 2.9. They may want to keep N152AE until the summer or so. And if th=y do want to sell both we just got a 2.5m offer on N152AE so we may pursue t=at one. This text is just bw me and u let me get the formal response first <=r>

Sent from my iPhone

--

p=ease note

The information contained in this communication is confidential, may be attorney-client privileged, may constitute inside information, and is intended only for the use of the addressee. It is the property of JEE

Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this communication or any part thereof is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by

return e-mail or by e-mail to jeevacation@gmail.com <mailto:jeevacation@gmail.com> , and
destroy this communication and all copies thereof,
including all attachments. copyright -all rights reserved

=